
DEAR PATIENTS, 

Following the government guidance on 

Monday 15th of June 2020, all patients 

entering this health centre are strongly 

advised TO WEAR A FACE MASK OR A 

FACE COVERING. 

 

If you attend the practice with gloves 

on, you will be asked to remove them as 

when used incorrectly (which has been 

observed in public of late) spread 

bacteria and are intended for single use 

only.  

 

Hand Sanitizers would be provided you 

on entry into this health centre. Our 

staffs also carry out cleaning 

intermittently throughout the course of 

the day. 

Thank you for your understanding! 


